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Friday 6th January 2023  

 
Bryn Offa Value of the Month – Respect 

 
 
Dear Parents 
 
Even though the long term weather forecast is good, it is still worth mentioning the 
procedures in school when we have a large snowfall. Our procedures will be similar to 
other schools in the area, but we have to also consider the bus transport for our 
children which many other schools don’t need to consider. 
 
If we do have to close the school at any point this term I can assure you it will be as a 
last resort, and always determined by the safety aspect. 
 
If we do have to close the school before the start of the school day we will let parents 
know in multiple ways depending on how bad conditions are. Any closures will be 
announced on the local radio station, on the Shropshire website and via our own text 
and email system. Please don’t telephone school for information as this ties up the 
very few phone lines we have. 
 
I hope that we will not have to close at all this year and all parents need to consider is 
making sure the children come in with appropriate clothing and footwear.  
 
Mr Thompson 
 
 
 

 
 

Week commencing Monday 7th November  
   
Monday morning: Year 5 children to The Marches for STEAM 

Workshops 
Tuesday during school: Chess Club and Guitar Lessons  
Wednesday during school:        Basketball Tournament 
Wednesday afternoon Woodwind lessons 
Thursday lunchtime and afterschool Choir and Violin 
Thursday afternoon Class 1 Forest School 
Thursday after school:  Sports Hall Athletics Competition at The Marches 
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Stars of the Week!     
 

Class 1 
Nesta Bladen Nesta has completed some excellent maths this week. She used a balance 
scale to weigh objects and recorded her findings using the correct language. Well done 
Nesta.  
James Saunders James has completed some excellent maths this week. He used a balance 
scale to weigh objects and recorded his findings using the correct language. Well done 
James. 
 
 
Class 2 
Amelie Davies Amelie has had a fantastic start to the New Year. She has come in every 
morning and completed her morning activities quickly and produced some fantastic work in 
English, Maths and D + T. Well done Amelie. 
Sienna Talbot Sienna has had a fantastic start to the year. She has approached each task 
with an amazing can-do attitude and has completed all of her work. She is making a huge 
effort with her handwriting and as a result her work has been super neat. Well done Sienna. 
Ben Hamer Ben has worked really hard on his D+T project evaluation this week. He has 
thought very carefully about what he might change if he was to make it again and produced 
some brilliant writing. Well done Ben! 
 
 
Class 3 
Paisley Davies Paisley has made a great start to the new term. She has produced some 
fantastic work in English and is making great progress with her handwriting. Paisley is very 
creative and has been doing some great drawings linked to our class text ‘The Sheep Pig.’ 
Nia Counsell Nia is working super hard in all lessons but is really shining in her maths at the 
moment. She is working incredibly hard on her times tables and is putting her hands up to 
answers lots of questions in class. Keep up the great work, Nia. 
 
 
Class 4 
Georgie Evans Georgie has returned to school after the Christmas holidays firing on all 
cylinders. Her work is neat and accurate. Keep working hard Georgie and rapid progress will 
soon follow! 
Taylor Grove Taylor is an incredibly positive member of the class, who always arrives at 
school ready to work with a smile on his face! Never change for anyone Taylor. Keep being 
brilliant! 
 
 
Class 5 
Grey Roberts Grey has really impressed me this week with his attitude to learning. He has 
challenged himself and worked really well with his group to build a frame structure. Well 
done. 
Harvey Kilvert Harvey always tries his best and is willing to help others; making him a 
fantastic role model to his peers. This week, Harvey has really impressed me with how well 
he worked with his group to build a frame structure. Well done.  

 
 

 
 


